
Bodine Endowed Chaired Professor of Electrical Engineering 
The Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering at Illinois Institute of Technology in Chicago, USA, 
invites applications for the Carl and Paul Bodine Endowed Professorial Chair in Electrical Engineering. 
 
Review of applications will continue until the position is filled, but for best consideration, applications should 
be received by 23:59 (CDT; UTC-5) March 31st 2025. 
 
All areas within the scope of the Professorial Chair's Endowment will be considered, but the Department is 
particularly keen to receive applications from individuals whose research both complements and extends 
that already at Illinois Tech, and which contributes synergistically to activities beyond, as well as within, 
power engineering, including electronic motion control.   
 
Strengthening and growing our work in Electrical and Power Engineering will be one of the major Illinois 
Institute of Technology initiatives over the coming years.  The demand for clean, reliable power is greater 
than ever.  The need for an effective, reliable, and efficient means to deliver that energy to meet new 
demands is near-critical.  Illinois Tech is well positioned to lead the US and wider world towards a more 
efficient, more reliable, and more secure energy future.  
 
In addition to the areas of Electrical and Power Engineering in which Illinois Tech is already active, including 
very notably 


